
Maharashtra Girl’s Education Society’s 

Huzurpaga 

Donation Appeal 

 

Dear Website Visitors, 

We are approaching you on behalf of the renowned and over a century old institution striving 

for girls' education. You might be aware of Maharashtra Girls Education Society (MGE), Pune 

and its flagship school, Huzurpaga (formally named as H.H.C.P. High school), that was 

established in 1885 by dedicated social activists and scholars like Waman Abaji Modak, Judge 

Mahadev Govind Ranade, R. G. Bhandarkar and their associates.  

Off late, with a view to make quality education available to girls from the fringe of the city, MGE 

established its second campus at Katraj, Pune. Today, Maharashtra Girls Education Society 

(MGE) has total eleven (11) schools under the umbrella at two different campuses - Laxmi Road 

and Katraj. 

In an a8empt to take education to the lower strata of the society, Maharashtra Girls Education 

Society (MGE) has always catered to the financially backward class. Being in tune with the 

changing times the Society has also been providing Semi English Medium education, for the last 

three decades. 

Maharashtra Girls Education Society (MGE) has managed to provide spacious and airy 

classrooms to the students, well equipped computer-labs, science laboratories, library etc.  

Many of the girls; being first generation learners; who come from rural and semi-urban 

backgrounds, are benefitted by these modern education facilities. Our teachers are working 

meticulously and with utmost zest for the all- round development of the students. 

The response from the local community especially at Katraj is overwhelming and we are forced 

to keep expanding our intake capacity. This naturally puts pressure on facilities, above all, on 

the available space.  

  



The management of Maharashtra Girls Education Society (MGE) has purchased a piece of plot 

measuring not less than three acres by exhausting its own resources; keeping in mind various 

Educational Projects there. However, this move of the Society would come into reality only if 

we get adequate resources for construction at the newly acquired site. 

We are approaching you with the hope to get your generous support that would enable us to 

bring into reality the expansion work.  

Knowing your commitment to social cause, we the management of Maharashtra Girls 

Education Society (MGE) humbly request you to take an active and generous interest in the 

work of the society.  

It would be our pleasure to interact with you in person to explain our plans and to extend 

required support for that purpose.  

It would also be an honor for us if you could visit our premises both at Laxmi Road and Katraj at 

your convenience to acquaint yourselves with a variety of activities of Maharashtra Girls 

Education Society (MGE) schools. 

We eagerly await your considerate response to this request.  

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Smt. Rekha Palshikar 

SECRETARY, 

Maharashtra Girls Education Society, Huzurpaga 

Laxmi Road, Pune 30 

 

Contact Number: +91(020)24455484 

Email: mgesocie@gmail.com 


